
Awatapu School Visit 2018 

The Embassy of Japan was invited for a visit to Palmerston North’s Awatapu College on 22 

March. In the school library, we talked to students of years 9 through to 13 about Japan’s 

culture and language, and also played some popular Japanese games like Karuta and 

Janken! The students are currently taking Japanese classes so they already knew a lot about 

Japan and were quick to learn new vocabulary. It was great to meet the students and 

teachers, and hear about what everyone likes about Japanese culture! 

 

Visits such as these are great fun! You are always welcome to organise a school visit to the 

Embassy, and depending on your school’s location, we can also visit you. We have a variety 

of topics and traditional toys that we can introduce, and can accommodate most requests. If 

you and your students are interested in learning more about Japan while having fun and 

playing games, get in touch! 

Email us at jicc@wl.mofa.go.jp or call at (04) 472-7807 

To apply for use of the Japan Information and Cultural Centre please click here: 
http://www.nz.emb-
japan.go.jp/culture_education/resources/APPLICATION_FOR_USE_OF_THE_CENTRE.pdf 
 

 

 

mailto:jicc@wl.mofa.go.jp
http://www.nz.emb-japan.go.jp/culture_education/resources/APPLICATION_FOR_USE_OF_THE_CENTRE.pdf
http://www.nz.emb-japan.go.jp/culture_education/resources/APPLICATION_FOR_USE_OF_THE_CENTRE.pdf

